
 

 

 

                                                                                                                     

Spotlight on Year 1 - English 
The children in year one have been 
reading Goldilocks and Just the One 
Bear. They have written diary entries as 
the bear and setting descriptions. They 
have impressed their teachers with their 
phonics sounds in their writing. 
 

 

Computing 
As part of computing the children in year one have 
been learning how to login to the school laptops and 
enter text. Next week we will be learning how to 
make text different colours and sizes. 
 
 
 
 
 
Staff Shout Out 
Shout out to the Road Crossing Patrol – Linda, who 
works hard to keep all our children and families safe 
before and after school! This week the children in 
school have been thinking about Road Safety and 
how there is no need to speed. Thank you Linda!  
 

 

 

 
 

Year 2 - Music 
Year 2 have enjoyed learning to play the 
glockenspiel as part of their music lessons!  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Parent Governor Elections 
The election process for appointing a new Parent 
Governor finished on Friday 5th November. 
The votes received were counted on Tuesday and 
Dan Cook was officially elected as Parent Governor  
with Martyn Story and James Merryweather coming 
joint second. 
Thank you to everyone who took part in the election. 

Year 4  
In computing 4W have been learning to code, they 

have designed electronic toys which can be 
controlled using Scratch. Some of the  
creative designs include a monkey that 
moves and makes a noise when pressed and 
a bat which can throw a basketball. 

 

Reception 
Reception have been keeping the Sandilands streets 
safe by playing their favourite 'Road Safety Heroes' 
in the outdoor learning environment. We have  
followed the road signs and allowed our friends to 
cross the road safely. 

 

 

 

 

A Big Thank You 
A big thank you to a kind parent of one of 
our Reception children who has  
generously donated 20 waterproof 
poncho’s for Reception. 
 

Inconsiderate Parking  

Once again it has been  
reported to us that a small  
minority of parents are not  
being considerate to our  
neighbours and putting  
children in danger when  
dropping off and collecting their children from 
School. Please refrain from parking across  
driveways. 
 

Year 2 - Great Fire Of London 
The fire brigade visited year two this week as part of 
their topic, “Looking At The Great Fire Of London”. 
The fire brigade safely set light to the houses that the 
children had made, and then put out the fire. The 
children enjoyed being so close to the fire engine 
whilst the fire brigade worked.  

 

 

 

 

 
Dog Fouling 

It has been brought to our attention there 
is a lot of dog fouling outside school. We 
are aware this may not belong to any of 
our families animals, but if you do bring 
your dog to school, please remember to 
bag it and bin it. Thank you. 
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CHILDREN INVITED TO SIT ON  

THE V.I.P. TABLE THIS WEEK     

Sonny S-T Martha S Maisie - Grace J 

Jake D-S Cecelia O’N Mia-Mae P 

These children were chosen to eat their lunch on the V.I.P. table with a 

friend of their choice as a reward for their all-round fabulousness!  

NURSERY Isaac J Alfie H - K 

RECEPTION Zahra A Ben W 

YEAR 1 James B Summer R 

YEAR 2 Nyla G Luca D 

YEAR 3 Oliver B Kai W 

YEAR 4 Ben W Abiyah B 

YEAR 5 Isabelle B Grace O’B 

YEAR 6 Paige C Renars J 

Birthday Announcements 
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